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1 wanted to provide an update on Southcentral gas supply in ight of the Senate Resources Committee unexpec
advancing an $ Corp Tax provision targeted at Hicorp and other Cook Ile gas producers

As ve shared with you before, over the next ive years, Hilcorp anticipates investing nearty a bilion dolars or
on projects to maintain gas supply to Southcentral Alaska. In 2024 alone, we plan to spend several hundred mi
Golars inthe Cook Inlet, operate fou igs, and dil nearly 20 wells to produce gasfor Alaska homes and busine

Due to this new tax's vague and uncertain language, as well as the provision nt being sufficient modeled, we
unsure what the impact will be onourably to meet your gas supply needs as we will need to re-examine the,
investment we had planned for Cook Inet. Unfortunately, t wil also negatively impact our ongoing negotiations
related to gas storage options, ack-up rig availabilty, new gas supply conlracts, and could harm our abi to m
existing nteruptible contracts

itis my opinion this new S Corp Tax provision wil lead to higher energy prices for Southcentral Alaska

Its dificult to commit long-term dollars to Alaska when there's continued uncerainy in the fiscal regime — or ev
worse, when the State penalizes a company for investing billions of dollars. As a company, all we can do s fess
which, unfortunately, would Ikely mean significantly shifing our capital investment.

We wil continue to monitor the situation and keep you updated.

Thanks,
Luke

Luke Saugier
Hilcorp Alaska
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